
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Burns Beach Primary School Families, 
 
I am writing to extend a warm and heartfelt welcome to all new families joining our vibrant community 
at Burns Beach Primary School. As the School Board Chair, I am delighted to introduce you to a school 
that is deeply rooted in values that guide us in every aspect of our educational journey. 
 
Our commitment to fostering a nurturing environment is reflected in our core values: Connected, 
Caring, Curious, Courageous, and Creative. These values are not just words on paper but are woven 
into the very fabric of our school culture, shaping the way we teach, learn, and interact with one 
another. 
 
At Burns Beach Primary School, we celebrate the uniqueness of every child. Our dedicated Education 
Support Program ensures that each student's individual learning needs are met, fostering an inclusive 
environment where everyone can thrive. Our specialist teachers for Art, Music, Science, Physical 
Education, and Auslan provide enriching learning opportunities that go beyond the standard 
curriculum, encouraging creativity and curiosity in our students. 
 
We are also deeply committed to honouring and integrating Indigenous culture into our daily lives. The 
wisdom shared by Neville Collard, an Aboriginal Elder, has profoundly influenced our understanding of 
the land and its people, instilling a deep respect for Indigenous traditions and knowledge among our 
students. This connection is represented in our significant buildings – Administration (Kaat), Library 
(Koort), and Assembly Area (Maara) – symbolizing "Head," "Heart," and "Hands." These spaces unite 
our community, fostering belonging and unity. 
 
As you embark on this educational journey with us, please know that you are joining a community that 
cares deeply about the holistic development of your child. Our dedicated staff and supportive 
community are here to assist and guide your family every step of the way. Please feel free to reach out 
to us if you have any questions or if there is anything we can do to make your transition to Burns Beach 
Primary School smoother. 
 
Once again, welcome to Burns Beach Primary School! Together, let's create a nurturing, inspiring, and 
inclusive learning environment where every child can thrive and reach their full potential. 
 
Warmest regards, 
 
 
 
 
Kasey Carr 
School Board Chair 
Burns Beach Primary School 


